
2 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Breakfast and After Schools Clubs 
 
The After Schools Club will commence next Monday 6th September 2021 and 
will be open from 2 – 5 pm.  Breakfast Club will commence Monday 13th 
September 2021 and will be open from 8 – 8.45 am.  Due to rising costs we 
have had to increase our charges for these clubs.  Parents will be able to pay 
using the Schoolmoney website or app using the login details you already have 
for school dinners.  We cannot accept cash in school.  Please see table below 
for charges: 
 

AFTER SCHOOL 
CLUB 

COST PER 
CHILD 

BREAKFAST 
CLUB 

COST PER 
CHILD 

2 – 3 pm £5 8 – 8.45  £2 

3 – 4 pm £5   

2/3 – 5 pm £10   

 
 

All clubs will be staffed by qualified staff and children will be given a healthy 
breakfast and snack.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 


